
 

Allendale Primary School 

Weekly Update 07/10/2019 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings take place next Tuesday 15th October and Thursday 17th October. All 

parents should have received a parents’ Evening request form which should have been returned 

to school. Appointments will be sent home later this week. 

The KS2 Gateshead Cross Country Championships take place tomorrow. Good luck to all our 

teams in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6. 

The Y5/6 girls’ football team have a tournament at Prudhoe on Wednesday afternoon. 

The Y5 BikeAbility training takes place on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of this week. 

Skylark and Lapwing Classes have a theatre workshop on Thursday afternoon this week. 

Sorry, this seems very early, but the children will be bringing home their Christmas card 

designs this week. A letter explaining the procedure will follow. Order forms must be returned 

to school by Friday 18th October for courier collection. 

We’ve had a few wet playtimes now. The wellie store is fully in use – as seen in the photo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has not yet brought in a pair of named wellies, please bring them into school. 

 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 

 


